
CITY OF WESTMINSTER 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

REDISTRICTING OF CITY COUNCIL DISTRICTS 
 

Pursuant to California Elections Code Section 21607.1, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
THAT THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF WESTMINSTER WILL HOLD A PUBLIC 
HEARING at its meeting of November 10, 2021 at 8 p.m., at which time the City Council 
will 1) receive a report on the redistricting process and permissible criteria to be 
considered to redraw City Council election district boundaries; and 2) conduct a public 
hearing to receive public input on the redistricting process and permissible criteria 
(including without limitation district boundaries and composition thereof). 
 
Resulting from suspension of certain provisions of the Ralph M. Brown Act due to a State 
Of Emergency in response to COVID-19, the meeting will be held though video 
conferencing beginning at 8 p.m. You may access the meeting through YouTube (view 
only), Zoom (https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85166071859), or phone call (US: +1 669 900 
9128). 
 
Any person with an interest in this matter is invited to participate in the public hearing and 
testify. Written comments regarding this public hearing may be emailed to 
districts@westminster-ca.gov or mailed to the: Office of the City Clerk – RE: Redistricting, 
8200 Westminster Blvd., Westminster, CA 92683. 
 
More information is available at www.westminster-ca.gov. Should you have any questions 
concerning this public hearing, please contact the City of Westminster City Clerk’s Office, 
at (714) 548-3237 or email at districts@westminster-ca.gov. 
 
Please notify the City Clerk’s Office at (714) 548-3237 or via email at 
districts@westminster-ca.gov if a reasonable accommodation in accordance with the 
American with Disabilities Act is needed. Notification 72 hours prior to the meeting will 
enable the City sufficient time to make reasonable accommodations. 
 

Abigail Y. Alcala, Assistant City Clerk of the City of Westminster 
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